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Now Offering Apple, Google & Samsung Pay! 

Pay with your iPhone 

1. To use your default payment card: 

 If your iPhone has Face ID, double-click the side button. Authenticate with Face ID or enter  
your passcode. 

 If your iPhone has Touch ID, rest your finger on the Touch ID sensor. 

2. To use a different card, tap your default card to see your other cards. Tap a new card and  

authenticate. 

3. Hold the top of your iPhone near the contactless reader until you see Done and a  

checkmark on the display. 

For assistance or any questions visit with a FRFCU Member Service Representative today! 

FRFCU NOW Offers a Quick CHAT Option.  
You are speaking with a local Member Service Rep. for questions that can be   

answered quickly when your unable to contact FRFCU. Give it a try TODAY!  

FRFCU 70th Annual Meeting Tuesday, January 18,2022 

The Fort Randall Federal Credit Union’s 70th Annual Meeting will be held January 18, 

2022 and will consist of the staff and board members meeting at the Wagner Branch. As 

COVID 19 is still a scare in our communities we appreciate everyone’s understanding. 

FRFCU plans to hold a 70th Anniversary meal & celebration for the credit union coming 

the summer of 2022. 

We Appreciate all that our board does for the credit union and thank them for donating 

their time to making FRFCU your institution of choice! 



financial 

Did the Holidays take a toll on your CU Accounts? 

Take advantage of our Holiday Skip-A-Pay available until January 31st. 

 As 2021 comes to an end, Fort Randall Federal Credit Union would like to thank you for 
your membership and using your credit union to meet your financial needs! We hope you 
consider taking advantage of all your credit union has to offer in 2022, and we hope we will 
remain your financial institution of choice into the future. 

  At Fort Randall Federal Credit Union our member-owners’ financial needs are our top 
priority. We pride ourselves on being a credit union that provides personal service and we 
strive to be an organization you can trust.  

 All of us at the credit union look forward to serving your financial needs now and in the 
future. We will strive to earn your business everyday by providing a wide array of products 
and services combined with competitive rates and the friendly personal service you have 
come to expect.  

 Thank you for your continued loyalty and choosing Fort Randall Federal Credit Union. 
We look forward to continuing to serve you in the years ahead! Happy New Year!  

         Staff & Board of Director  

2022 New Year - Financial Resolutions Ideas: 

 Improve your financial life 

 Monthly budget plan 

 Evaluate your spending habits 

 Start an emergency fund 

 Contribute to a 401k 

 Pay down debt or consolidate loans 

 Make a will 


